
 

 

 

Notice of Withdrawal of Candidates 

Murray Hemi and Metiria Turei have withdrawn from the Wairarapa Moana 

Incorporation 2023 election to the Committee of Management. 

Those eligible to vote who have not yet voted in the 2023 Committee of 

Management election should note these withdrawals and not include 

Murray Hemi and Metiria Turei in their voting selections. 

Votes already cast cannot be changed. Any votes already cast for Murray 

Hemi and Metiria Turei will be discarded. Votes cast for all other candidates 

remain valid and will be processed. 

 

Charmaine Kawana 

Secretary 

Wairarapa Moana Incorporation 
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